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Thank you for your email requesting the Council’s views on the adequacy of consultation for the
proposed improvements to Junction 28 of the M25, which is some 10miles from the borough
boundary.

The Council has no comments to make on the adequacy of consultation.

Yours sincerely.

Justin Carr

Assistant Director — Development Management & Building Control

Economic Growth and Housing Delivery

London Borough of Waltham Forest | 1/F The Magistrates | Town Hall Complex | 1 Farnan Avenue | London | E17 4NX
Email: justin.carr@walthamforest.gov.uk

W Twitter: @wfcouncil Website: www.walthamforest.gov.uk

Our ambition is that everybody in Waltham Forest enjoys a quality life.

Any views or opinions expressed in this email are made at officer level and without prejudice,
and whilst given in good faith, do not represent a formal decision of the Local Planning
Authority.
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only
for the addressee(s). It may contain privileged and confidential information and, if you are
not the intended recipient, you must not read, copy or distribute it, nor take any action in
reliance upon it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please inform the sender as soon
as possible and delete the e-mail from your computer. Any information contained in this
email or in attachments to this email that relates to an identified or identifiable living
individual is subject to the provisions of the Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA 2018). The
intended recipient of this email, together with any attachments therein must process (as
defined by the General Data Protection Regulation) the information in accordance with the
DPA 2018.” E-mail may be corrupted or altered during or after transmission. We accept no
responsibility for changes made to this e-mail after it was sent. Whilst we take reasonable
steps to identify software viruses, any attachments to this email may contain viruses which
our anti-virus software has failed to identify. No liability is accepted for such viruses, and
we therefore recommend that you carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any
attachments. Information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations
2004.
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